
PTO Newsletter, 9-22-2017 

  

Thank you: 

  

Wanted to give a shout out to Marie Poulson and everyone who helped with the 

Carnival.  It was a huge success and we appreciate our Canyon Rim family and all 

your support.   
  

Also thank you to all who came and supported Menchies Day!  It is fun to see each 

other and socialize while supporting a good cause! 

  

School Spirit/5k Shirts: 

  

You have been asking, and we are excited to have our school spirit/5k shirts 

ready!  They are really neat shirts this year.   Blue performance material with our 

school theme on the front and our “Bring in the light 5k” on the back.  They are 

$10 each.   If you would like to see them in person, they are hanging on the wall by 

the lunchroom, you may view them in the attachment or on Instagram.  All sizes!   
  

We are sending home a form with your child.  Fill it out with the sizing you want 

and either send us a Venmo payment or send back the form with a check or 

cash.  The deadline for the shirt order is September 29th.  This way you should be 

able to have the shirts for the 5k on October 14th.  The shirts may be worn on 

Fridays during the school year as an alternative to your child’s uniform. 

  

5K Save the Date! 

The 5k is coming up on October 14.  Watch for the link to the signup on Monday in the 

Newsletter.  It will be a fun and affordable event for everyone.  With a glow fun run/walk, 

Thompson Lane Thriller, a DJ glow party, and lots of other fun things. 

  

Box Tops 

CONGRATULATIONS!  We have all made it to our first thermometer goal of 2,000 box 

tops.  We will be handing out a small prize to everyone during lunch on Monday as we have met 

our first goal. Keep going strong with the box tops and we will look forward to otter pops with 

4,000. 
  

Reminders: 

  
*   Go to canyonrimacademy.org before you shop on Amazon and click on the link.  That way 

we will get cash back for your shopping. 
*   Send in box tops 
*   Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto 

*   Make easy and secure payments on Venmo @canyonrimpto 
  
 

http://canyonrimacademy.org/

